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I am writing to register my concern that Lymm is expected to
allow/require 500 new homes to be built in the immediate
locality over the next 20 years.

My concern is that the land to be chosen should be selected
carefully for the benefit of the area, not the sole benefit of the
landowners prepared to profit from the land sales.

1. Green Belt should be preserved, unless there is no
reasonable alternative. Wildlife will be reduced if this land is
used up.

2. Extra homes means road widening schemes, on roads that
are already full at peak times.

3. The village centre of Lymm should be mantained to ensure
that local businesses can survive.

In essence we do not say "No" but we say be very carefull
with how you achieve your aims.
Regards,





